
 

 
 
Children and Young People’s Newsletter 
Autumn 2016 
 
Hello and Welcome to Sight Support Derbyshire’s newsletter 
for Children and Young People.  The aim of the newsletter is to 
keep you up to date with activities and events.   
 
 
Summer Fun 
We hope you enjoyed the activities this summer.  We have had 
lots of fun over the last few months. 
 
Cricket with Derbyshire County Cricket Club 
We had a great evening of family cricket, thank you to 
Derbyshire County Cricket club for supporting the session. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Goalball with Goal Ball UK 
The Goalball session proved to be great fun, thank you to 
Goalball UK for delivering such an informative and fun session.  
Harry was a star and has written a few words about his first 
Goalball experience; 
 
“In July I had the opportunity to play goalball with the Sight 
Support Derbyshire youth club.  Personally I think Goalball is a 
fun sport because it is a sport that suits me and that is because 
I am used to not seeing as well as other people.  I would 
definitely recommend this sport to anyone with eye problems.  I 
was better at Goalball than any other ball game I have tried”. 
 
Climbing at the Climbing Unit, Derby 
The boys found their head for height and did extremely well 
climbing and bouldering at the Climbing Unit.  The boys were 
extremely proud of themselves for ‘reaching the top’, Well Done 
Boys!! 

  
 
Heights of Abraham 
After scaling the heights of the climbing wall we decided to 
explore a little higher.  We travelled 169 meters by cable car 
from the bottom cable car station to the top, where we then 
explored caves and adventure play areas. 
 



  
 
Cycling 
The youth club took to two, three and four wheels cycling 
around Markeaton Park.  We tried different bikes and whizzed 
around the newly laid paths, exploring the park! 
 

  
 
Oxygen Trampoline Session  
The youth club had a bouncing time at Oxygen, Kimberley did 
some fantastic flips, Ryan and Jonathon had a great game 



playing dodge ball and Harry and George practiced their tricks 
on the air bag.  The volunteers showed us their great bouncing 
skills too!! 
 

 
 

 
 
Youth Club sessions 
If you would like to join the youth club it’s for children and 
young people aged 8 – 18 years.  The sessions are £3.50 per 
child and siblings who fall into the age category are welcome.  
If you would like to attend the youth club please contact Laura 
Bennett on 01332 287014 or email Laura. 
 



We are always wanting to hear what you would like to do at the 
Youth Club sessions, so please talk to one of the members of 
staff or volunteers. 
 
The programme for the Autumn 2016: 
 

Date Time Location Activity Venue Booking 
required 

Cost  

 

Thursday 

15th 

Sept 

6.00 

– 

8.00 

Derby 

Toboggan and 

Snow tubing 

Swadlincote 

ski centre 

Book by 

Wednesday 

7th September 

£3.50 

Thursday 

22nd 

Sept 

5.45 

– 

7.15 

Chesterfield Canal boat trip 

Holligwood 

S43 2PF 

Book by 

Wednesday 

14th 

September 

£3.50 

Thursday 

29th 

Sept 

6:00 

- 

8:00 

Derby Climbing 

Green Bank 

LC, 

Swadlincote 

Book by 

Wednesday 

21st 

September 

£3.50 

Thursday 

6th Oct 

 

Chesterfield 

Activity to be 

confirmed 

 

  

Thursday 

13th Oct 

6:00 

– 

8:00 Derby 

Halloween crafts 

and games  

Markeaton 

school 

No booking 

required 

£3.50 

Thursday 

20th Oct 

6:00 

– 

8:00 Chesterfield Climbing 

Staveley 

climbing 

wall  

Book by 

Wednesday 

12th October 

£3.50 

Half 

term 

 Activity and 

day to be 

confirmed 

  

  

Thursday 6:00 Derby Bake off Markeaton No booking £3.50 



3rd Nov – 

8:00 

primary  required 

Thursday 

10th Nov 

5:45 

– 

7:45 Chesterfield Bake off Fair play 

No booking 

required 

£3.50 

Thursday 

17th Nov 

6:00 

– 

8:00 Derby Bowling Mega bowl 

Book by 

Wednesday 

9th November 

£3.50 

Thursday 

24th Nov 

6:00 

– 

8:00 

Chesterfield Bowling 

Chesterfield 

Bowl 

Book by 

Wednesday 

16th 

November 

£3.50 

Thursday 

1st Dec 

6:00 

– 

8:00 Derby Cricket 

Markeaton 

primary 

No booking 

required 

£3.50 

Thursday 

8th Dec 

5:45 

– 

7:45 Chesterfield Christmas crafts Fairplay 

No booking 

required 

£3.50 

Thursday 

15th Dec 

6:00 

– 

8:00 Derby Christmas crafts 

Markeaton 

primary 

No booking 

required 

£3.50 

 
 
Swimming 
Well done to Adam Peaty and the GB Olympic team on the 
fantastic results in Rio. 
Good Luck to the Paralympic team who are about to compete 
in Rio over the next few weeks! 
 
Swimming is a great skill to learn, keep fit and have fun.  Sight 
Support Derbyshire can help visually impaired and blind 
children access 1:1 swimming lessons through funding.  



Swimming goggles can also be funded.  If this is something that 
interests, you please contact Laura Bennett.   
 
Jokes 
Please send us your funny jokes, each newsletter issue we will 
publish the funniest two jokes! 
 
What do you call a woodpecker with no beak?  
A head banger! 
 
What's striped and bouncy?  
A tiger on a pogo stick! 
 
 
Who’s in the Sight Support Derbyshire office? 
Each newsletter will introduce a member of the team, in this 
newsletter we meet… 
 

 
Name: Peter Bowler 
Job: Service Manager 
Favourite food: Hot curry 
Enjoys: Peter enjoys growing vegetables on his allotment. 
 
 
 
 



The future of the newsletter 
We would like you to let us know if you have anything you 
would like to see in the newsletter, please let Laura Bennett 
know if you have any stories, jokes or achievements that we 
can share.  If you would like to write something for the 
newsletter such as a review of an activity or send any photos of 
activities, you have taken please email them to Laura. 
 
Back to School  
Good Luck to those youth club members starting Secondary 
school in September, we look forward to hearing all about it at 
the Thursday night youth club.  For all other members we hope 
you enjoy your new class. 
 
 
Upcoming Event and Fundraising activities 

 
 



 

Do you dare to glare? 

Raise funds for local blind and partially sighted children and 
adults by wearing bright colours for a day during National Eye 
Health Week. 

Almost 35,000 people are believed to be living with sight loss in 
Derby and Derbyshire. This is expected to rise to over 50,000 
by 2030. (Source: RNIB) 

So ditch the drab for a day at school or work, raise funds for 
Sight Support Derbyshire. 

For more information about how you can get involved in Dress 
Bright for Sight, contact the Fundraising Team at Sight Support 
Derbyshire on 01332 292262 or email 
fundraising@sightsupportderbyshire.org.uk. 

 

Nifty Shades 

Get ready for ‪# NiftyShades .  We want to see selfies of you in 
your sunglasses!  Spread the word about looking after your 
eyes in bright sunshine, and raise money for our services for 
local blind and visually impaired at the same time.  Find out 
more about it here: 
www.sightsupportderbyshire.org.uk/nifty_shades‪‪‪ 

 

mailto:fundraising@sightsupportderbyshire.org.uk


 
Contacts 
Office hours are 9am to 5pm, Monday to Thursday 
Derby: Sight Support Derbyshire, Suite 2.2 – 2.10, 2nd Floor, 
Litchurch Plaza, Litchurch Lane, Derby DE24 8AA 
Tel: 01332 292 262 
Email: enquiries@sightsupportderbyshire.org.uk 
Chesterfield: Sight Support Derbyshire, 1 St Margaret’s Drive, 
Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S40 4SY 
Tel: 01246 551727 
Email: cyp@sightsupportderbyshire.org.uk 
Website: www.sightsupportderbyshire.org.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/sightsupderbys 
Twitter: @SightSupDerbys 
 

 


